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R.J. Emerson, Jr.,III, AICP         
Director of Planning

(804) 501-4602

April 30, 2008
Charmaine Brown
Comfort Inn

7201 W. Broad Street

Richmond, VA 23294








RE: 
POD 13-84 Fence Plan
Dear Ms. Brown,

The Planning Department has completed its review of the above referenced plan. Based upon this review, the Planning Department has the following comments. 
1. Remove the barb wire from the chain link fence on the side, where your property abuts the veterinarian business. 

2. Replace any landscaping that was removed for the faux rot iron fence. 








Sincerely,









Greg Garrison








Planner
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